
 

Date: 2011-4-20 

 
Request for Supercede 

 
 
TO: Federal Communication Commission 
 
 
Please kindly be notified that we, Guangdong Midea Microwave and Electrical Appliances 
Manufacturing Co.,Ltd ,herein request to supercede the FCC ID: VG8XM720CYY-PM for  the 
following reasons: 
 
1. There is one mistake for the model designations in the test report due to the 
miscalculating. We are willing to correct it and replace the report.  
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

xue wenfei  

Guangdong Midea Microwave and Electrical Appliances Manufacturing Co.,Ltd  
Phone : +86-757-26306480 
FAX  :+86-757-26656995  
E-Mail: xuewf1@midea.com.cn  


